Special stipulations: Use existing Southern Union Gas pipe line
road to location. Do not construct a new road as surveyed and
flagged.

Please have anyone contacting the Survey in regard to this well to
identify the well with all of the information required above for

the well sign.

Sincerely yours,

George H. Stewart
Acting District Engineer



